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November 18, 1946

Hr. Marriner S. Eccles,
Chairman, Board of Governors,
Federal Reserve System,
Washington, D. C.
Dear Mr. Eccles:
Thanks for sending me copy of your address of 
October 25th before the Bank Management Confer­
ence of the New England Council. We found it 
just as sound and courageous as usual.
We hope that you will be able to stick it out 
for we feel much more comfortable with vou at 
the head of the Federal Reserve System/
My very best regards and respects always.

Sincerely,

FRvW:B
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November 26, 1946

Dear Mr. von Windegger:
Over the years you have veen a staunch 

and sympathetic friend, so I just wanted to let 
you know that I appreciated your thoughtful note 
of November 18 in regard to my talk before the 
Bank Management Conference of the New England 
Council.

Let me take this occasion to reciprocate 
most heartily your good wishes.

Sincerely yours,

Mr. F. R. von Windegger, President, 
The Plaza Bank of St. Louis,
1230 Olive Street,
St. Louis, Missouri.

ET:b
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